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Ref. No. St. CPS/2021/22/SP/17          Circular            Date: 02.09.2021 

 

Subject: Request to Parents for keeping a check on their ward’s 

activities during Online Classes and Online examinations. 

 

Dear Parents,  

We have been conducting online teaching and learning through the medium of 

G – suite since July 2020. The teachers have been working relentlessly to 

ensure the smooth functioning of all classes and for all students. However, 

disturbances of undesirable nature have been occurring since the last few 

days.  

Some of them are mentioned below: 

 Google meet session links are shared with outsiders who try to enter 

the meetings with deceiving / abusive names.  

 Use of inappropriate language and the playing of songs in the middle 

of classes. 

 In place of students, some parents have been responding to the 

questions posed by the teacher while teaching.   

 Interruption in the teaching-learning process due to siblings or 

cousins disturbing the classes.  

 Despite repeated reminders students do not turn on their videos. 

 

As an institution, we are constantly functioning to the best of our abilities. 

Yet, the holistic development of children takes place only when the school 

and parents join hands to achieve success in this noble agenda. Hence, all the 

parents are humbly requested to keep a check on their ward’s activities while 

she/he is attending online sessions to ensure class decorum as well as 

supervise them during their online examinations from engaging into any kind 

of unfair means during online examination.   

 

With regards, 

Principal (Acting) 


